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I strongly oppose requiring in-person voting in Oregon. Requiring people to vote in 

person would result in lower voter turnout which would skew voting results and 

potentially harm many. SB 210 would make it difficult for various groups, including 

parents, workers, those without transportation, those with health issues, and those 

with disabilities to be able to cast a vote. People should not have to make a decision 

between finding childcare that they cannot afford and being able to vote. People 

should not have to risk their health and the health of others when they are sick in 

order to cast their vote. People should not have to risk losing their job or losing a 

day’s pay to cast their vote. People should not have to struggle to physically appear 

in person when they have disabilities that make it stressful or strenuous to cast their 

vote. Having access to voting for all Oregonians is integral to giving all residents a 

voice, that is why I strongly oppose SB 210. 


